
July 1, 2021 

How Do I Dispose of my Christmas Tree? 
 

 

The Town of Lynnfield does not pick up Christmas trees. However, residents can 

schedule a pick up by the Lynnfield/Wakefield Swim Team during designated 

weekends. This is a fundraiser for the Swim Team and all fees to pick up trees go 

to support the Swim Team. Generally speaking, pick up is scheduled for two 

weekends following the observed Christmas holiday, and payment must be 

received in advance of pick-up dates. Trees must be free of ornaments, lights, and 

any other decorations, NOT in plastic tree bags, and must be outside ready for 

pick up by 8:00am. Please call the DPW office at (781) 334-9500 for details. 

Alternatively, residents may bring their Christmas trees to the DPW Yard for 

disposal at no charge. However, a Yard Waste sticker is required for disposal. The 

Yard Waste center is only open on 1 or 2 Saturdays at this time. Please call the 

DPW office at (781) 334-9500 for details. 


